





### **TRACK**

Online registration going on February 4th through March 4th
Practice begins
March 4th.

Sign-up on the LSMS website through Family ID. Student must have a current physical on file and be registered to practice.



#### **UPCOMING EVENTS**



3/2/19 OBOB@Lorna Byrne
3/9/19 OBOB@Rogue River El.
3/12/19 Site Council
3/14/19 Band Concert 6:00pm
3/21/19 Dance 3:45-5:30pm
3/25-3/29/19 Spring Break!

# **ParentVue**

Help your student by using our ParentVue website. ParentVue lets you see your child's attendance, grades and schedule. If you have not already signed up and would like to, please call the LSMS office at 541-862-2171 or email kimber-

earn cash for your school! **Buy** your favorite Box Tops products from each package Send your Box Tops to chool with your child. our school gets cash for every Box Top collected to help buy the things it needs most. All those Box Tops really add up! ly.woolsey@threerivers.k1

an easy way to

## 8th GRADE NEWS

The 8th grade teachers would like to recognize the following students for their hard work, respect and responsibility: Teegan Anderson, Caleb Christian, Seth Cole, Kaylie Cuzick, Lukas Dubuc, Seth Sheely, Hunter Swanson and Madison Williams.

# 6th GRADE NEWS

The 6th grade held a recognition assembly on February 22nd and recognized the following students. TIGER PRIDE—Justyn Ingram, Jeremyah Hauser, Ellie Drinkwater, Amy Rodgers. TIGER HUSTLE-Heath Cox, Hunter Schrader, Isabelle Fain, Bella Kennedy.

### OUTDOOR SCHOOL IS COMING

We will have Outdoor School again this year for our 6th grade students. This year it is May 13-17 and will be held at the Coastal Discovery Center in Newport. We will have more information and a parent night to answer your questions in the future.

### **Library News**

<u>Battle of the Books District Competition</u>—will be at Lorna Byrne Middle School on March 2nd. Teams should arrive at 8:00am to register. Battles begin at 9:00am.

<u>Battle of the Books Regional Competition</u>—will be at Rogue River Elementary School on March 9th. Teams should arrive at 8:00am for registration. Battles will begin at 8:30am.

LSMS will not provide transportation to the events.

Please contact Mrs. DeForest or Mrs. Haberman at LSMS for more information. \*correction from February newsletter: OBOB team should also include Emma Billings-Rice.

#### **Library Accounts**

We are beginning library inventory scans. Please return all late books and/or pay fines due.

New Oregon Battle of the Books list is available on the website—more titles to be added soon. https://www.oregonbattleofthebooks.org/2019-2020-obob-book-titles/



#### **BOATNIK ARMBANDS**

We have Boatnik ride armbands for sale in the office at discount for \$23 each until March 31st. Cash only please.